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Dear Sir

I again wish to submit my objection to the WM Interchange.

I have to travel to and from Wolverhampton every day from Penkridge.  This journey is in
itself a nightmare especially if there is a delay on the M6 motorway which results in traffic
coming through Penkridge which then results in severe delays, roads blocked, traffic
unable to move, school buses delayed, emergency services unable to get through.  The list
could go on.

The recent carnage due to the dual carriageway being reduced to one lane at all four
junctions is testament to the havoc that will be caused by the increased volume of traffic
especially HGV’s.    The village of Penkridge and surrounding villages were gridlocked,
and even Junction 13 of the M6 was affected not to mention Junction 12 and Cannock.  
 This was caused by others looking for ways to delay using Gailey Island.   Nightmare was
an understatement not to mention ambulances couldn’t get through to get to serious calls,
school buses and transport were held up resulting in children standing collection points for
hours.

The surrounding countryside is beautiful and is valued and needed.   Leave it alone.

I suffer from  and .   Anymore pollution would be
horrific. No one thinks about the effect it could have.

Leave our area alone it has enough to cope with when there is an accident on the M6.  
Those that don’t live here don’t know.  On paper it may look ok but in reality it is a
travesty.

Thank you

Mrs Jane Padmore (Ruthven)
Penkridge resident
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